
COVENANT  
RENEWAL  
SERVICE
Cardinal Blase J. Cupich, Archbishop of Chicago, and Bishop 
Wayne Miller of the Metropolitan Chicago Synod of the Evangelical 
Lutheran Church in America will lead an ecumenical prayer service 
on Tuesday, October 31, at 7 p.m. at Holy Name Cathedral. 

During the service they will renew the covenant between the two 
local churches, originally signed by Cardinal Joseph Bernardin  
and Bishop Sherman Hicks in 1989. All Archdiocesan priests, synod 
pastors and deacons, parishioners, employees, and supporters 
are invited to attend this historic occasion of recommitment to 
common prayer and witness for unity as Christians.
 
To help with planning, please register for the ecumenical prayer service and reception  
to follow at http://bit.ly/2glKvke.

More information can be found on the renewal website: renewingcovenant.com,  
or please contact the Office for Ecumenical and Interreligious Affairs at 312.534.5325.
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